
12.11.2017 

The following is Galil’s Company announcement: 

 

Recall for Whole Sesame Tahini 

 

The company Galil Beehive Products informs its customers that as part of a constant process of 
strict quality control that we conduct for the products we market, we conducted an self-initiated 
inspection of the Whole Sesame Tahini produced by "Ambasel Trading House, Gondar 
Ethiopia", which is imported by Horvitz Trade & Marketing and marketed by Galil Beehive 
Products in jars containing 380 grams (barcode: 7290000411682) and 720 grams (barcode: 
7290000411699). 

 

The findings indicate that Salmonella is suspected of being found in a product whose date of 
validity is "preferable to use before 02/2020" only, and as a precaution, we collect the product 
from the stores from all expiry dates up to and including 02/2020. 

 

The public who purchased the product is asked not to consume it and return it to the place of 
purchase in order to receive a credit. 

 

For inquiries, please call: 04-6947826 

 

We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 


